
 

January 2020 
 

Dear Mayfield Residents, 
 
With time comes change, and at this time we wish to express our sincere gratitude to Catherine! 
She has reached retirement, what an accomplishment! Catherine has dedicated so much of her 
life to the town of Mayfield over the last thirty years--all the while being a wife, mother, 
grandmother, and helping students with disabilities in her job with the school district.  Catherine 
has done so much over the last three decades to keep Mayfield running right, getting along, and 
meeting our obligations--she deserves such a huge thanks from each of us who live here in 
Mayfield!  She and her husband Kendall have basically been on call for the town for decades 
and now it is our turn to let Catherine and Kendall know how much we appreciate all their 
tireless efforts on our behalf.  Mayfield is so lucky to have Amanda Bennett to be taking over 
Catherine’s role as town recorder going forward, but please give Catherine a heartfelt thanks 
when you see her!  THANKS CATHERINE FOR ALL YOU HAVE DONE FOR ALL OF US 
HERE IN MAYFIELD!!! 
 
New office hours for Mayfield Town will be Monday-Thursday 8:30 am- 4:30 pm. 
Excluding Holidays.  
 
Please take note of the following free class for you: 
 
  I have arranged to teach a one hour class on emergency preparedness, on the fourth 
Thursday of each month at 7:00 pm at the town hall, beginning on January 23, 2020. All classes 
are free and everyone is welcome. If you have questions, please feel free to call me at 
801-450-8399. 

  If people are given correct information and experience, they will have the knowledge to 
care for themselves and their families during crises. Because I feel so strongly about these 
things, I would like to share the information that I have learned over the years.  I have spent 
many years researching and learning about preparedness and feel this information is vital in 
preventing the illness, injury, suffering and even death that 
often follow natural disasters and other emergencies. People 
must know about sanitation, water and food storage, and 
physical and emotional wellness.  Other important topics that 
would be covered are alternative cooking methods, financial 
preparedness, documentation of your home inventory, what to 
store and how to store it properly so it will last as long as 
possible. There are also five things that people must know 
about protecting the investment of food storage and I would 
cover those as well. 

Thank you, Myrna Fjeldsted 


